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June 22, 2014
 
Prelude
 
Welcome
 
Call to Worship: from 2014 CPMC Annual Meeting (written by Pastor Todd)
L: Gather now as one people, the people of God, and be still, for the day is
holy.
P: Though we have known the grief of our own way, we will
feast on the Word of our God.
L: The Word of God is nourishment for all those who hunger and thirst for
righteousness.
P: It is a story full of love for a people gorged on the things of
this world.
ALL: Lord, we are starving. Feed us on the manna of Your
Word.
 
Opening Prayer
 
Hymn: HWB no. 315, This Is a Story Full of Love
(2014 CPMC Annual Meeting Theme Song)
 
Children’s Time:
 
Sharing Time
Pastoral Prayer
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Lord’s Prayer (debts and debtors)
 
Worship Music: Bless the Lord and Who do you say that I am?
 
Time of Offering
Offertory Invitation
Sharing Our Gifts
Offering Prayer
 
Moment-In-Mission: SLCC 2014 Update
 
Scripture Reading: Matthew 16: 13-17 (Pew Bible p. 518)
Silent Meditation
 
Hymn: STJ no. 49, Rain Down
 
SLCC Staff Testimonies
 
Hymn: STJ no. 44, The Love of God
 
Benediction
 
Musical Response
 
Postlude
 
Worship Assistants: Todd Koerner (worship leader), Swan Lake Christian  Camp staff
(piano, worship music), Katie Vetch and Garrett Woelk (children's time), Judi Kroeker
(Moment in Mission), & Lexi Slack, Joel Navam, and Blaze Kilian (testimonies)
 
We respectfully request that the designated pews remain open for families
with young
children and those with physical needs. We also request that the crying room remain
available for infants and nursing mothers.
 
A Handicap Accessible Bathroom is located in the basement.
 
PRAYER CONCERNS/PRAISES

· CPMC participants from HMC (Monica Clem, Kate Friesen, Colin Hofer,
Michelle Hofer, Madeline Hofer, Claire Hofer, Pastor Todd, Felicity Jones, Nathanael
Jones and Dennis Schrock)
· Andrew Koerner (in Japan with MMN Youth Venture)
· Carol Detweiler (undergoing treatments)
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· Heather VanMeveren (wife of Pastor Shane at Bethany Mennonite)
· From CPMC: Pray that those attending Youth Escape 2014 will become dedicated
agents of the Kingdom. Pray for the planners as well as speaker Glen Guyton and
worship leader Jeremy Kempf as they prepare.
· From MMN: Pray for Laura Penner in Alamosa, Colo. She is starting a 15-month
assignment with Mennonite Voluntary Service, an MMN program. Laura will design
and deliver programming for an after-school and summer program for children who
are homeless or at risk of becoming homeless.

 
TODAY:
Greeters: Phil & Joline Thomas
Coffee Time: Brandon & Kylea Waltner
MW June project: Infant Care Kits - contact Sharon Waltner ($25/kit)
Children's Sun. School project: Swan Lake Christian Camp
 
NEXT SUNDAY:
Greeters: Cole Hofer & Chad Hofer
Organ: Shirley Hofer
Music: Todd & Suzanne Koerner
Coffee Time: Les & Mary Rensink
Noon: Celebration of Harold & Phyllis Hofer's 50th anniversary
 
THIS WEEK:
Mon: Memorial Service for Dorothy Glanzer, 10:30am
Thurs.: Freeman Ministerial, 10am (South Church)
 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS
June 30: Education Comm. mtg., 7:30 pm (HMC)
July 1: Deacons Meeting, 7:30pm (Hofer residence)
July 2: Freeman Network for Justice & Peace, 12pm (Public Library)
July 3: Serving @ The Banquet, Yankton, SD
July 9: Youth gathering, 7:00pm
Congregational Meeting re Proposed Sanctuary Updates, 7:30pm
July 13: Communion & Benevolent Fund Offering
July 20: Youth Breakfast fund-raiser
July 26: S.D. MCC Relief Sale (Freeman Community Center)
Aug. 3: “First Things” Bible Study, 11:10am
Connection! deadline: Wed. noon, June 25. Please give all info to Edie and Church
News to Tywla.
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Please send bulletin announcements to hutterthal@goldenwest.net or give to Edie.
Deadline is Thursday noon.
 
The Hutterthal church family is invited on June 29 at noon to celebrate Harold's
and Phyllis Hofer's 50th anniversary in Fellowship Hall. ~ Steven and Angela Hofer
 
The 'paint committee' invites anyone interested in helping paint some education
wing rooms to contact us, Marj Hofer, Michelle Hofer, Monica Hofer, Todd Jones and
Charlene Friesen. Any amount of time is appreciated. If you want to be responsible for a
room or two, that is great! If you would be willing to simply come paint with us, that is
great also. Painting should be done the last week in June through the second week of July.
 
On Thursday, July 3, we will have the opportunity to serve at The Banquet in
Yankton and there are numerous ways to be a part of this ministry: 1) Assisting with
preparation; 2) assisting with serving; 3) assisting with clean up; 4) financially supporting
this ministry (funds will be needed to purchase food supplies); and 4) bake an apple pie …
or two (we will need 40 pies, four of which we will like to be prepared sugar-free as a
diabetic option). How might you be involved in this ministry? Stay tuned for more info to
come!
 
Do you want to clean out your sewing and quilting stash? Quiltfest will be having
a 2nd Hand Treasures Booth which would love your donations of patterns, books, fabric,
notions, etc. Please give your donation to Monica Hofer by Sun., June 22nd.
Quiltfest will be held June 27th & 28th.
 
The members and friends of Hutterthal are invited to participate in a silent auction and
bake sale to assist Pastor Shane (Bethany Mennonite Church, Freeman) and
Heather VanMeveren with medical expenses incurred during Heather’s battle with
cancer. The silent auction and bake sale is scheduled for Thursday, July 17 from
10:00am –
4:00pm and will be held at Shane Vetch’s Modern Woodmen office in Freeman. If you
would have an item to donate to the silent auction or if you would like to donate a baked
good item, please contact Jennifer Thompson.
 
S.D. MCC Relief Sale (July 26):
In the past, HMC had been responsible for the brat/saurkraut booth. This year HMC is
providing the pancake breakfast. If you are able to contribute to the expense of this
breakfast, please make your check to Mennonite Women and give to Ardella Gross,
Treasurer.
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